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Good morning, Mr. Katzor,
 
This email serves as follow up to yesterday’s inspection of the Cliff Berry, Incorporated Fort Pierce
Facility (EPAID FLR00009266). Thank you for your time during the Department’s visit. During the
inspection, the facility was found to be in compliance with the Used Oil and Hazardous Waste
requirements. As discussed yesterday, the Department is requesting the following records for
review:


The 2016, 2017, and 2018 Annual Reports, as required per Rule 62-710.510, F.A.C.
Copies of the most recent training records, as required per Rule 62-710.600(2), F.A.C.


 
Please provide these records to the Department no later than Monday, March 4, 2019. Please do not
hesitate to contact me should you have any additional questions. Thank you!
 
Best regards,
 
 


Alannah Irwin
Environmental Specialist III
Compliance Assurance Program
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District – West Palm Beach
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Alannah.Irwin@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6626
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